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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –March 14, 2013
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, March 14, 2013. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Shelly Hendricks, Michelle Buehler, Cheryl Freeman, Mary Parker, Carolyn Shepherd, Angela Cannon, and Lynne Dewey. Tony Garrison, Tessa Jaggers, Dan Robbins, and Andrea Sparkling were absent.
ORDER # 13-048- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by Angela Cannon to adopt the agenda for the March  meeting.
ORDER # 13-049- APPROVAL OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the minutes of the February meeting.
ORDER # 13-050 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the February bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Carolyn Shepherd and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the February bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. 
ORDER # 13-051 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Angela Cannon to approve the personnel recommendations. 
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp and John Emary were present at the March meeting. 
ORDER # 13-052-APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the second reading of the minutes of the February regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis reported ACT and compass results look good so far. EOC is coming and we want to encourage student success. We are ahead of schedule on scheduling classes for next year. 4 more teaching positions will be added due to numbers, but nothing solid yet. Mr. Dennis stated that all teachers will have a planning period next year.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· .Construction plans are moving along
· Meetings planned to make decisions, minor changes

· Bus parking area by athletic complex will be gone

.

NEW BUSINESS:

· NHHS needs/wish list request was discussed. More discussion is needed before SBDM approves and sends to the Board of Education.
· Using more technology and letting students bring their own laptops was discussed. Mr. Dennis has asked Mrs. Johnston to look into this.

· Council members received the student accident report for February.

ORDER # 13-053-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

